
COVID-19 update for Friday March 20,2020 

 

Meals will be available at the following locations Monday March 23, from 8:00 am to 10:30 am 

for curbside pickup at the Hinsdale Middle High School and the North Hinsdale Community 

Church located at 105 Meetinghouse Road. This will be in effect daily unless in the future we 

need to change this, we may have to go to another design such as delivery on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday, with meals on those days for Tuesday and Thursday.  We will keep you 

posted if we need to change. We will have breakfast and lunch cold options. 

 

We ask that no work be returned to school until the time that your students return to school. 

Digital work will always be accepted. 

 

We know you may have questions while we use the remote learning model. If you are not sure 

who to reach out to with your questions we have set up an email account so we can get your 

questions to the right person nhlr@hnhsd.org, When you send an email please indicate in the 

subject area what type of help you need. For example, food if you have food concerns, 

technology if you have a technology issues, Special Education if you have a special education 

issue, PowerSchool if you are having access issues etc. 

 

Our goal this week was to make sure students had appropriate education materials to use and that 

we had appropriate food pick up arrangements made. We feel we have achieved our goals for 

this week. Best of luck during your first week of remote learning. We are all in this together and 

we appreciate the positive support towards our staff.  

 


